
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

S.R. A1A Safety Improvements, Flagler County 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a project update open house regarding plans on State Road (S.R.) A1A from north of 
Ocean Marina Drive to south of Westmayer Place on Tuesday, October 19, from 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. The purpose of this project is to enhance safety 
for pedestrians and drivers. Improvements include upgrading the existing pedestrian crossing, adding medians, and creating a new left turn lane on 
northbound S.R. A1A.   

The open house will be held at the Beverly Beach Town Hall, 2735 N. Ocean Shore Blvd, Flagler Beach, FL 32136. Interested persons may attend 
anytime between 5:30 p.m. and 7 p.m. to speak with project team members and submit comments or questions. A public hearing on this project was 
held on July 15, 2021. A recording of the hearing and project exhibits are available on the project website at www.cflroads.com/project/445690-1 

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), or persons who require translation services 
(free of charge), should contact Carolyn Fitzwilliam by phone at 386-943-5215, or via email at Carolyn.Fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) 
days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-
800-955-8770 (Voice). 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express 
their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.  

For more information, please contact FDOT Project Manager Taleb Shams, P.E., at 386-943-5231, email at Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us, or U.S. 
mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, MS 542, DeLand, Florida 32720. 
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